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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

I have enjoyed working with Archcon Architecture over the past several years. As a
developer, owner and operator of self-storage facilities throughout the United States, I
have depended on Archcon for advice and counsel on a myriad of items related to space
planning, zoning, and other general land development issues, as well as design and
construction drawing production.

Jeff Dallenbach and Joe Bianco with their remaining Archcon team have been invaluable
in designing a couple of our more recent ventures. Their skilled persistence in resolving
various code issues during a plan review for a multi-story climate controlled facility in
New Orleans kept the project moving forward in a timely manner. Their knowledgeable
input during the value engineering phase of the project was innovative and realistic.

Of particular note is their effort while working through a renovation project in Aurora,
Colorado. They researched the applicable codes and ordinances providing meaningful
guidance through the approval process. That process was made more difficult by the
unique demands required because of being located in a designated re-development zone.
Archcon’s knowledge and negotiating skill was pivotal in securing an approval from the

city.

I am extremely pleased to recommend Archcon to other entities looking for
comprehensive and quality architectural services.

ert Denson
Vice President, Construction & Development
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